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Dear Dr. Wolf, 

We are offering two (2) $500.00 scholarships this year – one from Pioneer Garden Club and one from the Daffodil Circle of Pioneer Garden Club - to Ocala high school students who have been accepted and plan to attend a Florida college or university AND major in Ecology, Horticulture, Landscape Design, Conservation, Botany, Forestry, or Marine Biology OR to students who are attending the College of Central Florida AND majoring in one of those topics.  

Applicants must have a “B” or better grade point average to be eligible to apply for these scholarships.

We award the scholarships in the spring for use in the summer or fall term.

We have had wonderful high school students receive our scholarships each year and we look forward to expanding our options for applicants this year from your CCF students. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please share the enclosed application with appropriate students. Make additional copies as needed. The application deadline is April 10th.

Thank you for your assistance in our efforts to help deserving students achieve their educational goals.

Please call me if you have any questions – 352-694-9785.

Thank you,


Tricia Evans
Scholarship Chairperson, Pioneer Garden Club

